Telephone Use

Personal telephone calls should be brief and kept to a minimum whether at the client’s site or in the Company offices.  Long distance calls should be billed to the employee’s home telephone number (i.e., employee should use a personal calling card or personal cell phone).

In the interest of the safety of our employees and other drivers, employees are prohibited from using cell phones  (for phoning or texting) or any type of handheld communications device (such as a Blackberry) while driving on Company business and/or Company time. Personal and/or Company provided cell phones are to be turned off any time employees are driving on Company business or Company time.

Optional language in place of the above paragraph:
If your job requires that you keep your cell phone turned on while you are driving, you must use a hands-free device and safely pull off the road before answering the phone and conducting Company business. Under no circumstances should employees place or answer phone calls, emails or text messages at any time while operating a motor vehicle while driving on Company business and/or Company time. 
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